
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 

Minutes of the Meeting 

21 March 2018 
 
 

The monthly meeting began at 1903 with Ed Bretag presiding. Following intros 
around the room, the minutes of the February meeting were read. A motion to accept was 
made, seconded and passed.  

 
Next, our Treasurer, Laird Johnson, gave his report. 
 
Under Old Business. We have the repeater controller now, from Kit Haskins. And 

we checked with Verizon on the new tower on Tenderfoot. That is ok as well. The new 
batteries and antenna are at Dean Buckhouse’s.  

 
Under New Business. Pikes Peak ARES will be supporting the June 15th 

Mountain Top Cycle Club ride. Our Field Day will be June 22 and 23 at Dean 
Buckhouse’s.  

 
Our meeting adjourned at 1922 
 
Ten members, three guests present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary 


